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2 Peachtree Street NW, 15th Floor
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3142
Georgia Deparlmenf of Pub!ic Health dph.ga. gov

January 26, 2017

Scott Samuelson
FujiClean USA, LLC.
41-2 Greenwood Rd.
Brunswick, ME 04011

Dear Mr. Samuelson,

The Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH), Environmental Health Section, has received and reviewed
your application, product information, third party testing and analysis for the CE and CEN series of aerobic
treatment units manufactured by FujiClean USA, LLC. We have concluded your product meets the
requirements contained in Section D of the Georgia Manual for On-Site Sewage Management Systems. We
will, therefore, approve the following products for use in the State of Georgia:

For Class | Effluent - NSF Standard 40: CES5, CE7, CE10, and CE14.

For Nitrogen Reduction - NSF Standard 245: CEN5, CEN7, and CEN10.

Continued approval of the above referenced aerobic treatment units is contingent upon compliance with all
requirements contained in Section D of the Georgia Manual for On-Site Sewage Management Systems.
This includes, in the initial cost of the system, the manufacturer providing an initial three (3) year service
contract to the system owner which includes two (2) service visits per year for a total of six (6) service visits
over the term of the contract. ATU registrations, service inspections, and a current list of authorized
installers and service providers must be submitted to this office no later than March 15t of each year to the
following address:

Georgia Department of Public Health
Environmental Health Section

Two Peachtree Street, NW 13" Floor
Atlanta, GA 30303-3186

The FujiClean USA aerobic treatment units listed above have been approved based upon the printed
materials submitted to the DPH referencing the product, including specifications, materials and installation
criteria. Any change in specifications, materials or installation criteria requires approval of the DPH prior to
use in the State of Georgia.

If you have any questions, please contact us at (404) 657-6534.

Sincerely,

Thomas Vanderboom
Land Use Consultant
DPH/Environmental Health Section

Cc: Scott Uhlich, Interim Environmental Health Director
Environmental Health District Directors
File

We Protect Lives.




